
From: Janet Nassau  
Sent: 06 November 2022 17:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2022/4000/P - 13 Grafton Crescent NW1 8SL 
 
I live in Healey Street NW1 directly behind 13 Graf ton Crescent and object to 
the proposed plans for a roof extension.  The building of an extra floor at the 
back of this property will seriously impact our privacy as it will directly overlook 
our windows & garden.  
If consent is given for this extension, there will surely be further applications 
for such extensions, which will be detrimental to this area which is designated 
an "Envronmental  Area". 
I urge Camden not to allow this extension. 
JMN  
 


